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July 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 

AU & NZ: Rate Update - Correction 
 
Import Sea Freight – General Rate Increase (GRI) 
 
Carriers have advised of the following General Rate Increase. These apply to imports for sea freight from: 
 

Region Country GRI Effective Date 

North America United States, Canada USD 6 w/m 
Postponed from 01.07 15.08.20 

 

Region Affected Countries Carrier GRI Effective Date 

North America United States, Canada Hamburg Süd USD 150 / TEU 15.08.20 

North America United States, Canada CMA CGM USD 100 / TEU 17.08.20 

 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notices held within, please contact your Key Account 
Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson. 
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